
2021 Necrology Form  

At the opening of the Diocesan Convention, it is the custom of The Episcopal Diocese of 
West Tennessee to remember those persons who have served the Diocese in leadership 
roles and who have died since our last meeting.  If someone who has died since last 
November has served as a Diocesan Convention delegate, General Convention Deputy    
or as a member of Bishop and Council, Standing Committee, vestry, or mission council. 
Please list their names, the position(s) in which they served, and their congregation and 
return this form to the Diocesan Office by October 15, 2021. 

 Name  Position(s) Served  Congregation  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


